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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 B.Shaughnessy OBJ2013/7801/P 13/03/2015  19:58:54 No matter how many amendments or revisions are made to this application for extensions, it is 

basically  flawed in planning terms  and does not comply with Permitted Development conditions as the 

plans indicate an overlarge new rear extension across the full width of the house, when the maximum 

permitted extension must not exceed ½ the width of the house (Condition A.1(h) ).The applicant has 

tried now many times to get round neighbours reasonable and well-founded objections, refusing to 

design his scheme appropriately and this application should be rejected also on the grounds of a) layout 

& density and b) previous refusals. It is vital in this residential area where extensions and basements 

can be developed without taking into account their impact on other residents that Camden does not 

allow this to go ahead.
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